Dilly Deblase

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Board Administrator <kshemeth@chilmarkma.gov>
Monday, October 30, 2023 7:32 PM

Tim Carroll

bill.rossi@compass.com; ddeblase@chilmarkma.gov
CPC request for joint meeting on 11/28

The CPC decided in the meeting on 10/30 to hold the public hearing for community feedback at a joint meeting with the
Select Board on Tuesday, November 28™. Please forward me the details so that | can advertise the public hearing with
enough notice. | will contact the Gazette and hold a spot in the 11/10/23 edition.

Carolyn Stoeber
Board Administrator

Cemetery Commission, CPC, Conservation Commission, Park & Rec

cstoeber@chilmarkma.gov

cell: 508-560-4632
office: 508-645-2104

PO Box 119/401 Middle Rd, Chilmark, MA 02535



